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SHIELDS CUP
15th of July 2022
Glenlo Abbey Golf Club

We are pleased to advise that the Annual Shields Cup will be held at Glenlo Abbey Golf Club on Friday the 15th of July 2022 next.  Tee has been reserved from 2pm – 4pm.  There is plan for a CPD courses run that afternoon in the Courthouse and hope all will travel out for the Barbeque in Glenlo Abbey.  Immediately after the golf, there will be a mid-summers BBQ and we would hope all our colleagues will attend.

This is a special event and we would invite all our colleagues to attend to honour the memory of our late colleagues Vincent Shields who was the main instigator and sponsor of this event for many years.  We hope everybody can attend.

Final details will be notified to you all in due course. 
Please contact Sheehan & Co Solicitors on 091 895250 or info@sheehansolicitors.ie
